
Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 
 
Your child’s school/nursery are implementing a supervised toothbrushing programme. 
 
The purpose of this programme is to improve the oral health of children by increasing 
their exposure to fluoride through daily toothbrushing in the school/nursery setting and 
promoting behavioural and self-care skills at home. 
 
Every child participating will be provided with a toothbrush and toothpaste throughout 
the programme. 
 
All staff involved will be trained to deliver the programme safely and effectively in their 
setting on commencement of the programme. 
 
For your child to take part in the supervised daily toothbrushing please fill in the form 
below and return to the school. 
 
We must emphasize that this is in addition to brushing every morning and night at 
home. 
 
 
Thank you 
 

                                                                                                                       
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………  Class ………………………… 
 
 
Yes, I give permission for my child to be part of the daily         
tooth brushing programme 
 
No, I do not want my child to be included in the daily    
toothbrushing programme                                                               
 
Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

 

 


